
From: Stan Asarch <stantheman13@earthlink.net>
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 7:47 AM
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: 284 housing unit

Needs to be reduced to medium 
Size due to effect on extra traffic 
In case of wild fire, increase traffic on 101, too much traffic at glen ann exit, put burdon on school So therefore reduce 
number of units,we sƟll open space 

Sent from my iPhone 




